
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
As we are at or very close to our local enrolment buffer we are required to obtain a 100-point 
residential address check as part of the enrolment process. 

 
We understand that you may have already provided some of this upon enrolling your child, 
however, there are other documents that we now require. 

 
Please see the table below and provide the required documents to the school as soon as 
possible. 

 

 
 

Thank you for your assistance. 
Mrs Suzanne Bowyer 
Principal 


